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Hello, this is a written comment for the Personnel and Finance Committee meeting
tonight 10/24 at 5:30pm. I am in support of the Amendment # P&F O-2 which is sponsored by
Supervisor Castillo.
The patient navigator positions in the Public Health department are greatly needed to support
people in Dane County. There is an increased need for coordinating, connecting, and
educating birthing people on their options for preventing unintended pregnancies. 
Additionally, these positions will support Prenatal Care Coordination Services to help improve
birth outcomes and address health inequities.

Daniel Stattelman Scanlan
Dane county resident 
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